
From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K.
Sent: 11/7/2013 7:11:21 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Katague, Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Update on PG&E financing and GO 156

Hi Brian, I'd like to get an update on PG&E financing/use of financial services and GO 156. Please work 
with Ditas to schedule a briefing in early December. Thanks, Commissioner Sandoval
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